
 

CONTACT 
 

10 St Gregory’s Drive 

Cambridge, ON 

N1S 3Z1 

Phone: 519-623-3111  

Fax:      519-622-5854  
 

stgreg@rogers.com 
pastor@saintgregoryparish.com 

www.saintgregoryparish.com 

www.hamiltondiocese.com 

A Catholic Community of Faith in Cambridge since 1967 

St. Gregory the Great Parish 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
 

Monday:   Closed 

Tuesday — Friday: 8:30am—2:00pm 
 

SACRAMENTS 

Baptism:  Please call to arrange the appropriate  

preparation at least two months in advance. 
 

Reconciliation:  

Saturdays  10:00 am  — 10:30 am 

Tuesdays 6:00 pm — 6:30 pm and by appointment. 
 

First Holy Communion  & Confirmation: 

Please contact the Parish Office 519-623-3111 
 

Marriage: Please contact the office at least one year in 

advance of expected date.  
 

Holy Orders :  

Contact Fr. Malcolm Katzenberger at the Parish Office or 

contact Fr.  Mike King at the Diocese at 905-528-7988 
 

Anointing of the Sick: 

Please contact the Parish Office 519-623-3111 
 

When entering a hospital please register as a member of 

St. Gregory’s Parish. When confined at home, please con-

tact our parish office. 

PASTOR 

Fr. Malcolm Katzenberger   
 

PASTORAL AND SUPPORT TEAM 

Deacon John Fioretti 

Mrs. Maria Ditner, Office Administrator  

Mr. David Cinti, Maintenance 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Lord’s Day 

Saturday @ 5:00 pm 

Sundays @ 10:00 am 

Weekdays 

Tuesday @ 7:00 pm 

Wednesday Thursday &  Friday @ 8:15 am 
 

DEVOTIONS 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Tuesday—6:00pm—6:45 pm 
 

Rosary             Divine Mercy Chaplet 

Sunday @ 9:30 am                  Tuesday @ 6:00 pm 

Tuesday @ 6:30 pm  
 

 

ALL SUBMISSIONS for the bulletin            
must be received by TUESDAY    
MORNING   



 

  Third Sunday in Ordinary Time   

Sunday Offering 
 

   January 20, 2019  

Weekly collection ……………..…. $2,792.35  
 

Thank you for your generosity!   

 

 
 
 

 

Tuesday, January 29 

7:00 pm  

 

Wednesday,  January 30 

8:15 am   Int. of Maria Vollmer 

 

Thursday,  January 31 

8:15 am  
  

Friday,   February 1 

8:15 am + Mario Trentini 
 

Saturday,  February 2 

5:00  pm + Elizabeth Blasman Reling 

  + Joao and Maria Amaral  
 

Sunday,  February 3 

10:00 am Int. of all Parishioners  

 

Pray for our Priests and Religious 

Monday    Rev. Fernando Ferreira Pinto, C.S.Sp. 

Tuesday       Rev. Tim Hingston 

Wednesday       Fraternity of the Poor of Jesus Christ 

Thursday  Rev. David Avila  

Friday  Rev. Jerzy Tomon 

Saturday The Presentation of the Lord  

St. Gregory prayer chain 

As a faith community that recognizes God’s blessing in our lives 

we come together in prayer for the needs of our    community and 

for our world. Our prayer chain gives us the opportunity to pray 

in private and yet also as a united voice for those who may not 

have a voice.   

For more information on how to be part of our prayer chain or if 

you would like your name or the name of a loved one added to 

our list please contact the office or let   Deacon John know.  

IN THE PARISH CENTRE  
 

Tuesday,  January 29 

Bible Study—9:00 am 
Choir Practice — 7:30 pm  

 

Wednesday,  January 30 

CWL—Sew & Chat—9:00am 
Legion of  Mary—7:00 pm 

 

Thursday, January 31 

ACA meetings—7:00 pm 

WOMEN OF ST. GREGORY'S 
 

If you are 16 or older you are encouraged to hold a      
membership in the Catholic Women's League. Your    
membership is important because it joins thousands of 
faith-filled Catholic women’s voices across Canada.  
On a national and provincial level, in recent years for 
example, the CWL has pushed for mandatory age   
verification for adult pornography sites, protested the 
attestation requirement for the Canada Summer Jobs 
program, and lobbied for standards for products 
marked “flushable".   
Included in your membership is a quarterly news      
magazine to keep you updated on CWL work & share 
inspiration & prayer. Dues are $25 which provides      
support to the national, provincial and diocesan    
councils for research and communication with all levels 
of government.  
Our own parish council is a small group but we are 
proud of our  donations of thousands of dollars to  
local charities in our community & our schools.  We 
support the parish in many ways ie. Crowning of Mary, 
funeral committee, bazaar, picnics, World Day of 
prayer; & are always ready to assist when called upon. 
If you would like more info.  please contact  Lisa  
Chippindale  lisachip63@gmail.com. Membership 
drive is Jan. 26/27 to sign up after Masses, or deposit 

your dues in the collection basket this month in an 
envelope marked CWL with your name, address, 
telephone number and email address. Thank you! 

Please join us on Friday, February 1, 7:30 p.m. for the 
next 2018-2019 Lecture in Catholic Experience hosted by St. 
Jerome’s University, entitled, “Illuminating Justice: The Ethical 

Imagination of the Saint John’s Bible.” Scripture 
scholar, Jonathan Homrighausen, will explore how the Saint 
John’s Bible is a call to social ethics for the 21st-century, as it 

intertwines beauty and justice, especially in terms of justice for 
women, care for creation, and dialogue between Jews and 

Christians. 
Location:                 Vanstone Lecture Hall, Academic Centre, 

St. Jerome’s University 
Time:                        7:30 p.m. | Doors open at 6:45 p.m. 

Register:     This lecture is available on a complimentary  basis. 
Please register at: www.sju.ca/lce.         

mailto:lisachip63@gmail.com
https://sju.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=32b8faf3b62cb8f35a23e2996&id=62e8d7af5d&e=a2ce253432


Please patronize our advertisers! 
The advertisers on our back page help make this Bulletin possible and we ask our parishioners to support them with your 

patronage whenever possible.  If you are a business owner or other professional, and would like to support our parish by 

advertising in our weekly Bulletin, please call the Parish Office at 519-623-3111. 

 

 
 
 
 

This month we are collecting: 

SOUP (canned or dried)  
              

Thank you for your support! 

January 27,  2019 

Visit us online    www.saintgregoryparish.com 

Have you considered supporting the parish through pre-

authorized giving? This allows you to give to the parish 

through scheduled monthly transfers from your bank        

account, and helps ensure regular, dependable contributions 

to the parish. Security 

Most of all, though, pre-authorized giving affords us the   

opportunity to reorient how we think about giving. Rather 

than giving from what’s left over, this method of giving   

encourages us to discern a level of Parish support with 

greater intention. In this way, we respond more fully to the 

call to “honour the Lord with your wealth, with the first 

fruits of all your produce.” (Proverbs 3, 9-10) 

For more info. or to enrol, please contact the parish office. 

 

2018—2019 Living with Christ  
Sunday Missals  

Still available in the Narthex  
 Suggested donation for Missals is $5.00 

You are invited to a Valentine’s Dance! 
Campus Ministry at St. Jerome’s University is hosting a     
Valentine’s Dance on Friday, February 8th , 8p.m.-12 a.m.  
@ the Knights of Columbus Hall at 145 Dearborn Place, 
Waterloo.  This dance is in support of the renovations to 
Notre Dame Chapel.  The evening will include music    
provided by Michael Kelly alternating with DJing from 
Dennis Wallace.  It promises to be a fun evening!  A light 
lunch will be provided. The cost of tickets is $20 for adults 
and $15 for students. For tickets please contact Martha 
Fauteux, Director Campus Ministry at mfau-
teux@uwaterloo.ca or phone at 519-884-8111 ext 28215.   

Healthy Relationships Share Common Skills – Come and 
Learn More!“Keys to Loving Relationships” is a ten week 
video-based program that all people (married, dating, or 
single) can use to develop the skills needed to have a truly 
meaningful relationship with a spouse, family member or 
friend.  Learn how to become a better “me” in all your      
relationships! The program is offered in both Kitchener and 
Hamilton as follows: 
In Kitchener:   St. Mark’s Parish, 55 Driftwood Drive,      
Kitchener(519-571-9200) 
Tuesday evenings from 7:00 to 9:00 P.M.                             
January 22 - March 19, 2019 
In Hamilton:  Diocesan Chancery Office, 700 King ST. W., 

Hamilton 

Thursday evenings from 7:00 P.M. to 9:00 P.M. March 21 - 

May 30, 2019   

The cost is $45.00. For more information or to register, please 

call the Family Ministry Office at (905) 528-7988 ext. 2249 or 

register at: www.hamiltondiocese.com under the start date    

below Upcoming Events. 

Development and Peace  and Pope Francis invite us 
to reach out and  encounter migrants and refugees, to make 
a commitment to really go toward others, to stop, listen and 
really see them. To learn how to foster a culture of encoun-
ter in your parish or school join us for a SHARE LENT 
WORKSHOP at one of these parishes: 
Tues. Feb. 12, St Michael Parish, 80 University Ave 
West, Waterloo 7:30-9:30 p.m 
Wed. Feb. 13, Holy Rosary Parish, in the classroom, 175 
Emma St, Guelph, 7-9 p.m.  

Prayer Vigil for the Unborn 
 Thursday, February  7,  2019,  from 9:00 
a.m. to 10:00 a.m.;  
in front of Freeport Hospital, 3570 King St. 
E., Kitchener, for babies being aborted. 
    All are welcome to pray quietly for those 
who have no voice, but our own! 
    Parking - across the road, Schneider Park. 
    Any queries, please contact Cathy 
at:    kwc.prayervigil@rogers.com  

“Blessed is he who has regard for the weak.” 

Psalm 41:1 

Seminary Education Collection 
February 3, 2019 

This collection supports the educational needs of 
seminarians.  

mailto:mfauteux@uwaterloo.ca
mailto:mfauteux@uwaterloo.ca
http://www.hamiltondiocese.com
mailto:kwc.prayervigil@rogers.com


Reel Justice – A Justice Film Festival 
 

The Church teaches that social justice is an integral part of evangelization, a constitutive dimension of preaching the    Gospel, and 

   

Elementary 
 

  Saint Gregory     Saint Augustine   

  Jacquie Wettlaufer,     Angie Carroll-Boeyenga  

  Principal     Principal 

  519-621-6770     519.740.3530 
 

Secondary 
 

Monsignor Doyle    

Lou Bellini, 

Principal,  

519.622.1290 

Our Parish Schools 

Remembering  

    VB 
     TAX SERVICES 

 

  416.302.0410       Personal & 

226.483.6023        CorporateTaxes  

Filomena M. Andrade, L.L.B. 
Barrister & Solicitor 

Real Estate & Mortgages 
Wills & Estates 

1558 King Street East            Wheelchair Accessible  Phone: 519-650-2994 

Barristers and Solicitors 
 

420 Sheldon Drive, Unit #204 
Cambridge, ON     N1T 2H9 

 

Phone: 519-620-1162  Fax: 51-620-1103 

www.woynarski.ca  


